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Thalanga Operations Update 

 
Red River Resources Limited (ASX: RVR) (Red River or Company) advises that due to the fall of ground 
that occurred underground at the Thalanga Far West mine (ASX Announcements: 4 & 19 August 2022), 
the FY23 Q1 production estimate has been revised to 45kt - 55kt.  

This is a result of production lost due to the suspension of operations and the need to establish alternate 
stoping areas whilst a new plan is devised to extract the three Eastern levels affected. In addition, the 
gradual ramp up of ore mining associated with the recommencement of production will take time to reach 
levels required to meet our normal quarterly mining rate. 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Red River Board. 

On behalf of the Board,  
Mark Hanlon 
Chairman 
Red River Resources Limited 
  

End. 

 

For further information please visit Red River’s website or contact us: 
 
Nathan Ryan 
NWR Communications 
nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au 
M: +61 420 582 887 
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